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SHCC LISTSERV #36 
 

The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD.


Sent: Friday, December 05, 2008 10:25 AM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #36 - Mid Month Interim Re-certifications
The following announcement was posted on the TRACS Announcements Page on December 1, 2008.
Mid Month Interim Re-certifications (IR): HUD Policy will not allow mid month IR’s for dual subsidy (DS) situations. Information contained in the TRACS 202C MAT Guide and Industry Specification on the TRACS Document Page regarding mid month IR’s for DS situations is incorrect. These documents will be revised to reflect Policy’s decision. Click on the link below to read the announcement in it's entirety.

http://www.hud.gov/offices/hsg/mfh/trx/announcements.pdf


